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News: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that Mrs Nash was successful at interview and will 

commence her role as Acting Deputy Head at St. Peter’s from September 2024. 

Congratulations Mrs Nash! Mrs Yarnold and Mrs Nash are looking forward to 

working closely together to build upon the fabulous work of Mrs McAtear and 

her team and to drive St. Peter’s onwards.  

 

Year 6 have had fun in their Science lessons 

this week, proving that light travels in a 

straight line. They used mirrors to change 

the direction and angle of the beam of light. 

Mrs Yarnold 

 

Nursery have been little chefs this week.  They have enjoyed role play, taking customer orders, 

preparing and serving the food. This week we learned how too make a jam sandwich.  

Miss Rutherford and Mrs Ranford  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prepared for School: 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Reception – Tuesday - wear kit to school 

Year 1 – Thursday – wear kit to school 

Year 2 – Monday – wear kit to school 

Year 3 – TUESDAY – wear kit to school 

Year 4 – FRIDAY– wear kit to school 

Year 5 – Monday – wear kit to school 

Year 6 – Thursday – bring kit and change in school 
 

When children come in kit it allows for more time 

to be used as physical activity rather than time 

changing. 

 

Please come to school dressed in your Forest 

School clothes, with your outdoor 

boots/wellies in a carrier bag. 

 

Reception - Wednesday 

Year 2 - Thursday 

Awards: 

 Pupil of the Week Book Worm 

Nursery Jonah Philippa 

Reception Livia Oakley 

Year 1 Casey Kornelia 

Year 2 Scott Molly 

Year 3 Harry C Florence 

Year 4 Oskar Arthur 

Year 5 Albie Julia 

Year 6 Billy Mia 
 

Breakfast Club and After School Provision:   

 

 

 

 

 

Please note: ALL SESSIONS MUST BE PRE-BOOKED.   

Breakfast club is available from 7:45am and is £3.50 per child, per session, reduced to £3.00 per 

child for siblings.   

 

After school provision is available until 5:30pm PROMPT and is £5.00 per child, per session, reduced 

to £4.00 per child, per session for siblings. Please note, late collection will incur a charge. 

 

Please ensure you book after school provision via the MCAS app by 12 noon of that day. If you have 

any problems with this, contact Mrs Unwin in the office.    

REMINDER:  

During the nicer weather we take the children outside from 3.45pm-4.15pm. Please do not arrive 

to collect your children before 4.15pm as there will be no-one available to answer the door. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
April 
30th NSPCC Workshop – year 2, year 5 and year 6 

 

May 
6th Bank Holiday 

13th-16th SATS week – year 6 

18th Golden Trophy Football Tournament 

23rd School Games/Multi Skills – invited children 

24th End of Summer Term 1 
 

 

 

Attendance:   
 

Attendance this week is 94.4 %              
 

If your child is well enough to attend school, 

please send them as it is vital they attend 

school as regularly as possible. If your child has 

been off school with a sickness bug, they only 

need to be 48 hours clear before they return.  

Absences must be reported daily either via 

message through the MCAS app, emailing  

gunwin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk or 

calling the school on 01885 483237. 
 

Highest Class attendance this week goes 

to:       
 

 

YEAR 6 
 

After School Clubs:  
 

New clubs for the summer term are available to 

book now.   

These clubs include: Rugby, Football, Cookery Skills, 

Striking and Throwing and Gardening.  Please sign 

up using your MCAS app.   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Arjay (YR) 

Mykhailo (Y6) 

Freya (Y4) 

Jacob (Y4) 

 

Tip Top Friday! 

Starting on Friday 26th April and 

every Friday thereafter, we will hold 

an ice lolly sale to raise funds for our 

outdoor areas in school.   

All ice lollies are 50p 

mailto:gunwin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk

